
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

November 9, 2024  
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:30 by club President Shane Flanagan. 
 
Members present: Nick – KB0GMQ, Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Gene – W0GLF, Shane – KE0APG, 
Gail - AA0GV, Andy – KF0CSI, Terry – W0TDL, Aaron – KT0Q, Jeanna – KF0JKF, Dale – WB0CNY, Terry 
KF0ATX, Bill - WB0YWO, Dave – KD0HEU, Fred – K0FJW, Monty – NR0A, Ron – N0ZQR. 
 
Guest were Sandra Wriedt, Neil Hiemes, and Eric Rogat. 
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron.  Andy made a motion to accept. Fred seconded. It was carried by the 
club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Monty to accept. Dave B. seconded. 
It was carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Testing Committee – Our next testing session will be at the Ham Fest. Testing is planned for 8:30am. 
VE’s should let Monty know they will be there.  
 
Repeater Reports – One laptop was installed at the 440 site. We were having some issues with the 
remote connection software and are trying to fix it. Andy and Shane finished the DMR installation at 
the 440 site.  
 
Old Business 

 
Ham Fest – We are planning on purchasing a grand prize from D&L antenna. Setup will be at 2pm on 
Friday the 15th.  
 
New Business 
 
Stub Tower – Fred gave an update on the Nebraska ARES group setting up a repeater at the 440 site. 
They are trying to build a statewide system connected by IRLP. There will be no cost to the club.  
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Monty mentioned that there will be a slow scan TV broadcast this coming week from the ISS. The 
frequency is 145.800 down.  
 
Sonja won split the pot today. The total was $22, and she donated her share to the club.   
 
Future Dates 

 
Testing – November 16th 
Ham Fest – November 16th 
December Meeting – December 14th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:10 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary  

 


